HBESFEAL
2019 11 A 16 B () AHIZEHEO—ERERDOHINSE

- TUDX EBAT-ER
I35 RN)D 2T ) it
I3 R 2T ) i
ERIBRIOTSEERD. F<HELEBLHITET .
JREBAAX (REXRmREHKEKRAS) 0. 2019F 11 H15H (&) #&EE~178 (H)
HECHI TEERY — I EROFZEICEITzfa) | | BRERES VIR T S(CHVBIIEBEO—ERERCOVTHRER
SnFLE.

COfesh. ILFHR (R~ |~ EEFRE) | SURRALER (G| ~HERE) ([ERIEREARBENFEEVT
UEY. FFHICOEELTETFEE IR RAARDZ1— AW - 2B LUR—LR—SZ THERTZE 0,

AT INCTHREEVWVIKER(E, SR (CREZEOTTREBVWVILEFT I LIBFENVELEFT
SEREEEDSHIEREBDFTI OBV ERLHITET,

JREBAXR (FREAREIRERNSTL) XIS
Z1—2XUJ—X (PDF) https://www.jreast.co.jp/press/2019/tokyo/20190917_to01.pdf
== https://www.jreast.co.jp

For Guests,
Announcement of partial disruption to train services
on Saturday, November 16th, 2019

We thank you for choosing to stay with us.

This announcement is to inform you that due to construction work being carried out by
the East Japan Railway Company (JR East) on the tracks at Shinagawa Station as part of
the development of Takanawa Gateway Station, some train services will be suspended
from the last train on Friday, November 15th, until the first train on Sunday, November
17th.

Because of this, there will be widespread disruptions on the Yamanote Line (between
Osaki, Shinagawa and Ueno) and on the Keihin-Tohoku Line (between Shinagawa and
Tamachi). For more information, please check the official JR East website at the link below.

We advise guests staying at the hotel on this date to allow extra time for their journey.
Once again, we thank you for your continued patronage, and look forward to welcoming

you.

East Japan Railway Company https://www.jreast.co.jp/e/
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